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Recently Shropshire residents were informed that around 300 Council staff will be made 

redundant in order to help towards the massive £62m savings needed by Shropshire to 

balance their books this year. What is the planned ratio between managers and directors as 

compared to front line staff from those who are being made redundant? Will managers at all 

levels from Directors downwards be made redundant as well as front line staff? When the 

current reduction in staff comes to an end will the final figures of the numbers affected and 

their management level be published. 

 


